
LLHS Cell Phone
Expectations

Las Lomas High School prioritizes learning and
aims to create distraction free classrooms
(AUHSD Board Policy 5131.8).  All LLHS
classrooms will enforce the following
expectations:

Students will store their cell phones in
caddies during all class periods and during
Academy.

Phones will stay in the caddies at all times
during the class period, including restroom
and other breaks.

Phones that are out and being used without
explicit teacher permission will be collected
and sent to the office for the remainder of
the school day.


